
TUBMAN TIMES  
November,2020FALL HAS CERTAINLY 

ARRIVED! 
K-2 students went outside 
to choose some pretty fall 
leaves.  They were 
encouraged to pick up 
leaves with an unusual 
shape and color.  Then 
they created their own fall 
tree.The students showed 
the multi-colors of leaves 
during fall. 

OUR NEW CHROME LAP 
TOPS ARE A GREAT 
SUPPORT TO THE 
STUDENTS AS THEY 
NAVIGATE THEIR 
VIRTUAL GOOGLE 
CLASSROOM, AND 
COMPLETE THEIR CLASS 
AND HOMEWORK 

Grades 3-5 used their senses when 
carving their pumpkin suggesting 
words to describe, the pumpkin’s 
appearance, smell, and taste. They 
also explored the inside pulp and 
seeds. The students predicted the 
number of seeds inside the pumpkin 
and then compared their estimate to 
the actual final count. 
They also painted halves of apples 
orange to create a pumpkin stencil.

STEM UPDATE AT 
HTASC 

Our intrepid scientists 
explored how water moved 
to show what new colors 
are created when 
two primary colors were 
combined.Before they 
began, they wrote or 
drew predictions about 
what they believed would 
happen. Afterwards they 
recorded the results that 
they observed, and their 
ideas about how the water 
“walked.”

THE STAFF OF HTASC WISH OUR TUBMAN 
FAMILIES A WONDERFUL, HEALTHY,SAFE 

AND HAPPY THANKSGIVING. 
Mrs. S, Ms. Kacy, Ms. Shaun and Ms. 

Tiffany

REMINDERS 
HTASC FOLLOWS THE P.C.S.D. SCHEDULE. 

WE ARE CLOSED WHEN THERE IS AN EARLY 
DISMISSAL, SCHOOL CANCELLATION OR A 
CANCELLATION OF AFTER-SCHOOL 

11/19/2020 
HTASC is CLOSED. 

POUGHKEEPSIE 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 
EARLY CLOSING FOR P/T 

CONFERENCES 


